Dr. Marilyn Prosch has been on the ASU faculty for nine years, teaching principally in Accounting Information Systems and Data Protection.  Prior to joining ASU faculty, she was a faculty member at Lehigh University for ten years.  She received her BBA from University of Houston and Ph.D. from Temple University.  She serves on the AICPA/CICA Privacy Task Force which developed GAPP (Generally Accepted Privacy Principles).  Her areas of interest include internal controls, accounting information systems, and data protection.   Dr. Prosch holds the CIPP (Certified Information Privacy Professional) certification.  She has met with or spoken to the US Department of Commerce, US Federal Trade Commission, National Association of Secretaries of State, and the Arizona Auditor General’s Office on the subject of GAPP, as well as conducted various research studies on privacy breaches and GAPP.  She has published in The Accounting Review, Journal of Forecasting, Journal of Information Systems, Journal of Emerging Technologies in Accounting, International Journal of AIS, International Journal of Digital Accounting Research, Research in Accounting Regulation, International Journal of Disclosure and Governance, Journal of Accountancy, Artificial Intelligence in Accounting and Auditing, CPA Journal, Management Accounting Quarterly, Journal of Accounting Education, and Intelligent Systems in Accounting, Finance and Management, among others.
